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2021 Term 1 Week 4 
 2017 

 AIMING HIGHER 

COMING EVENTS 
18 February – School Photos 
19 February – Jamberoo Rewards Excursion 
23 February – Zone Swimming Carnival 
24 February - Marine Studies Excursion 
24-26 February – Year 7 Camp 
26 February – School Photos Catch Up Day 
1-5 March – Totally Smiles Mobile Dentistry 
8 March - Sydney Youth Leadership Conference 
18 March – P&C AGM 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
A very warm welcome back to all our staff, students 

and the wider community. We have come back to 

school after what was a well-deserved and hopefully 

relaxing break. I hope that all our families enjoyed 

some time together, had a safe enjoyable Christmas 

and are ready to tackle 2021 energised and 

enthusiastic. 

The 2021 school year has started once again at a fast 

and furious pace. A special and very warm welcome to 

our new Year 7 students and their families. My staff 

and I look forward to working together with all our 

students in 2021 to ensure each individual receives 

and takes advantage of the exceptional learning 

opportunities provided at Shoalhaven High School. 

A new school year often brings about many changes, 

here at Shoalhaven High School it is no different. Over 

the past 12 months, Shoalhaven High School has had 

many changes with staff upgrades to our school 

environment. Shoalhaven High School Executive Team 

who will lead the school into the future is as follows: 

Principal: Mr Damian Rees 

Deputy Principals: 

 Year 8 and 9- Mr McNeil 

 Year 7 and 10- Mr Hunter  

 Years 11 and 12- Mr Dolby 

 Support- Mrs Amanda Johnstone 

If you have questions or issues that arise please 

contact us and we can work together to achieve the 

best outcomes for our students. 

During Week 2 Shoalhaven High School held its 

annual swimming carnival at Nowra Pool. The day 

was well attended by students and our competition 

rates increased from previous years. All students 

who attended were excellent ambassadors for our 

school and they have set the expectations high for 

2021. Mr McNeil will provided a more detailed 

report on the swimming carnival in this newsletter. 

A special thank you to the PE staff for their excellent 

organisation of the day and all staff who helped out 

with the various jobs required to ensure the day was 

successful. 

At the end of Week 3, our Student Representative 

Council (SRC) students supported by Ms Wood and 

staff attended the SRC planning camp held at 

Shoalhaven Heads. Ms Wood put in a huge amount 

of time and effort to get the camp off the ground 

and by all reports it was very successful with, both 

staff and students, developing a working rapport 

that will help these young men and women 

experience success in the secondary education 

journey. 

I would like to bring to the attention of Parents and 

Carers that E-Cigarettes are a banned item at school 

and consequences, in line with our student 

discipline policy, will be put in place for any students 

found in possession of or using these items. Please 

see the link below for information on e-cigarettes 

from NSW Health.  

NSW Health Response 

 

file:///D:/SHS%2064GB/2020/Newsletter/Term%202%20Week%204/shoalhaven-h.schools.nsw.gov.au
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/tobacco/Pages/e-cigarettes.aspx
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To all our new and existing families our P & C AGM will 

be held on Thursday 18 March - Week 8. The meeting 

will take place in the Library and start at 4:30pm. I 

would encourage as many parents as possible to 

attend and help support our students at Shoalhaven 

High School by becoming involved the education 

journey. 

 
Damian Rees 
Principal 
 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 

The school instituted changes to our Uniform Policy in 
2020. 
The new policy is on our SHS website (under About our 
school -> Rules and policies -> Uniform Policy) or from 
the following link: 
 
School Uniform Policy 
 
Please be aware that wearing school uniform is a 
Work, Health and Safety issue and part of our school 
rules. 
We encourage everyone to read the policy and 
support our school by ensuring students wear school 
uniform every school day. 
 
 
PHONES OFF AND AWAY 
Shoalhaven High School has updated its rules for 
student use of mobile phones. Students have been 
given several weeks of advance notice by the Principal 
Mr Rees and staff, so compliance is expected from 
students. 

 
 
 

EARLY DEPARTURE 

Dear Parent/Caregivers 

The NSW Department of Education updated their 

COVID-19 guidelines on the 29/01/2021. The 

guidelines for the mixing of students and having 

whole school indoor events remain the same as they 

were in Term 4. As a result we are still not able to 

hold whole assemblies for the foreseeable future.  

 

Thursday Early Departure (Week A -3 5, 7 & 9) - Due 

to the fact we cannot hold whole school events, we 

have maintained an early finish, but, this has moved 

to Thursday, Week A. I have been in talks with 

Transport NSW to negotiate an early pick up for our 

bus students but at the present time our bus 

schedule remains the same. To ensure the safety of 

all students the following procedures have been put 

in place from Thursday 11th February for our early 

finish: 

- All students with local addresses in the East Nowra, 

Nowra, South Nowra and Worrigee areas will have 

a personalised early leavers pass with the name and 

address indicated. At the conclusion of the school 

day these students will exit via the school gates and 

show their cards to the Deputy Principals stationed 

at the gates. ALL other students will remain inside 

the school gates and be supervised by staff rostered 

on. The library is also available for extra study and 

catch up work. 

 

- Exceptions to the Above: Any non-local student 

who brings a note each early Thursday from a 

Parent/Carer will be permitted to sign out and be 

collected by their Parent/Carer. These students 

show their note to the Deputy Principals stationed 

at the exit gates. 

The early finish does NOT impact on curriculum and 

teaching time. As a school we value the time for our 

assemblies so we can communicate school 

expectations and celebrate whole school 

achievements. 

 

https://shoalhaven-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/s/shoalhaven-h/documents/Uniform-Policy-2020.pdf
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Thank you for your ongoing support with these 

arrangements. These have been put in place to ensure 

the safety and wellbeing of all our students. 

If you have any concerns or questions please do not 

hesitate to contact the school on 4421 8022 or 

shoalhaven-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Kind regards, 

Damian Rees 

Principal 

 

YEAR 7 KINDNESS CHALLENGE 
Mr Rees, Mr Hunter and Miss Talbert were delighted 

to present our wonderful Year 7 student, Ronin, with 

this fortnight's Kindness Award. Each fortnight, the 

Year 7 Year Advisor puts out a kindness challenge. This 

fortnight, the challenge was to make an effort to get 

to know someone you have not met before. Ronin 

went above and beyond to meet and help out some of 

his new peers. Ronin received a Year Advisor Award 

and a little treat from the canteen, to reward his 

amazing-ness. Year 7 are encouraged to listen to the 

daily notices for the next challenge. 

 

BABY GOATS 
Bertie had a surprise for us on Monday. She has 

given birth to two adorable twin boys Marco and 

Polo. 
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LIBRARY NEWS 
Did you know our school Library has an Instagram 
page? 
 
Head on over to https://instagram.com/shoalibrary/ , 
scan the QR code attached or search up shoalibrary 
and give it a follow.  
 
Keep up to date with great reads and library events. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LIBRARY LESSONS WITH YEAR 7 

Week 3 marked the start of fortnightly library 

lessons with Year 7. During their orientation, 

students were given a run-down of all the services 

Shoalhaven High School’s Library has to offer as well 

as a tour to help familiarise them with the space. 

Students also had the opportunity to peruse our 

extensive fiction selection with a few leaping at the 

opportunity to borrow their first book (or two) for 

the year. 

 

 

  

file:///D:/SHS/2020/Newsletter/Term%204%20Week%204/to%20https:/instagram.com/shoalibrary/
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INDUSTRIAL ARTS NEWS 
Welcome back to a new year in the Industrial Arts 
Faculty at Shoalhaven High School.  As a faculty we 
have hit the ground running with our main focus on 
SAFETY. 
All classes from Senior Multimedia to Junior 
Mandatory Technology have been working through 
the importance of ‘Safety in a Practical Work Space’. 
Students have been involved in classroom discussion 
and the completion of Safety Tests to bring their 
awareness back to the importance of ‘Safety in an 
Industrial Environment’.  Watch this space, more news 
to come in future newsletters. 

 

 
 

Student working on the Drill Press with correct PPE 
 

Student working on the Lathe with correct PPE 
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YEAR 12 ENGINEERING STUDIES 
As a unit of work the Year 12 class have been focused 
on Civil Structures. Civil Structures take many forms.  
 
For the purpose of this topic bridges, bridge 
technologies, materials and the processes involved in 
their development and construction of such a 
structure has been the main focus. 
 
As part of this unit the students were required to 
design a truss bridge spanning 450mm made from 
paddle pop sticks and hot glue. Total maximum weight 
of the truss must not exceed the weight of 50 paddle 
pop sticks. 
 
Congratulations to Jayden M who managed to build a 
Truss Bridge that was able to hold the weight of 11 
bricks with a total weight of 41.8 kg. 
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WALLAWANI 
The Junior IM class painted the WALLAWANI letters 

as a gift for Aunty Pat and the AEO staff. 
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SRC CAMP 

Last week the SRC attended a planning camp at 
Shoalhaven Heads.  
They identified the key areas they want to focus on for 
the year, and developed a plan to carry it out. Along 
with the planning, students participated in team 
building activities including canoeing and beach 
scavenger hunts.  
All students had the opportunity to voice what they 
and other students in their year group felt should be a 
priority for action this year.  
Thank you to Holiday Haven Shoalhaven Heads, Nowra 
Farmers Market, Bakehouse Delights and East Nowra 
Butchery  for your support. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

https://www.holidayhaven.com.au/shoalhaven-heads/shoalhaven-heads/shoalhaven-heads/shoalhaven-heads/
https://www.nowrafarmersmarket.com.au/
https://www.nowrafarmersmarket.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Bakehouse%20Delights/240927519293322/
https://www.facebook.com/EAST-NOWRA-Butchery-1001881553242056/
https://www.facebook.com/EAST-NOWRA-Butchery-1001881553242056/
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LEGO ROBOTICS 
The first Lego Robotics elective is underway. In only a few 

lessons the students of class zLegoz have achieved a lot. 

The robots have been built and most of them are moving 

quite successfully. A couple of groups have decided to go 

off the beaten track and create their own robot design 

(rather than follow the instruction manual) which is 

presenting some problems with their movement control. 

One group has even managed to program their 'bot’ to play 

the theme tune of certain children's TV show! 

 

The first task (after building the robot) was to drive the 

robot along a road, turn into a junction and park. A couple 

of the groups have achieved this goal already and are 

exploring their programming in a bit more depth to 

improve accuracy and reliability. The goal for the end of this 

term is to have each group enter their robot into a Sumo 

Robot competition. Last robot remaining in the circle is the 

winner! More photos and video later this term. 

 

For now: "Eat, Sleep, Robot, Repeat!" 
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SHARE THE DIGNITY 
 

 
On 11 December last year, the International Studies 
students raised awareness for the charity, 'Share 
the Dignity'. As part of the day, students were asked 
to dress in pink, purple or red and bring a donation 
of a gold coin or sanitary products. We are so proud 
of the support of Shoalhaven High School staff and 
students who managed to raise over $200 and had 
an enormous offering of sanitary products for 
donation. We look forward to offering the items as 
part of the Dignity Drive which begins March 1st. 
 A special shout out to Charlie B in Year 10 for 
leading the initiative.  
For more information, check out:  
Share the Dignity 

 
 
 
 
  

https://www.sharethedignity.org.au/dignity-drive-2021
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TOTALLY SMILES DENTISTRY 
Totally Smiles Dentistry is attending Shoalhaven High 
School from 1 March until 5 March. 
Booking an appointment can be done 
 - online through the following website: 
https://mobiledentistry.totallysmiles.com.au/consent
-forms/consent-e-form/, 
 -  from the QR code on the mobile dentistry handout 
or  
 - you can get a hard copy from Mrs Horgan. 
 

 
 

 
 

BOOK REVIEW COMPETITION 
Time to start reading those books and writing a 
review. Let Mrs Brook know what you thought 
about it. Grab an enter from the library today. 
Competition ends Friday Week 9. Winners 
announced Week 10. 
 

 
 

 
 
  

https://mobiledentistry.totallysmiles.com.au/consent-forms/consent-e-form/
https://mobiledentistry.totallysmiles.com.au/consent-forms/consent-e-form/
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SPORT NEWS 
After a limited amount of sport being able to be played 

last year due to COVID-19, this year is jammed packed 

with a lot of opportunities for students to be involved 

in and participate in various sports. The PE staff will 

nominate as many teams as we possibly can if we have 

enough students wanting to play.  

In the first four weeks we have already sent 

nominations in for various South Coast Trials. There 

are plenty more coming up in the next few weeks, so 

students are encouraged to listen to the notices in the 

morning for up and coming trials and competitions for 

both South Coast teams and School teams. A special 

mention to Year 11 student Luke Jones who has 

already been selected in the South Coast Open Cricket 

team which is to compete later this year.  

There are lots of different sporting events happening 

this term and some of our events include: 

 Secondary 15 years and under touch 

football on 16 February  

 Zone Swimming Carnival at Bomaderry 

Pool on 23 February 

 South Coast boys Hockey Trials on 23 

February  

 South Coast Netball Trials on 24 February 

 SHS Zone Basketball Boys and Girls 

Basketball on 26 February 

 South Coast 16 boys and under AFL Trial on 

26 February 

 South Coast Swimming Carnival on 9 March 

 South Coast boys football trials on the 3 

March 

 South Coast girls football trials on the 4 

March 

 U15s and Opens Boys Rugby League on the 

11 March 

 South Coast boys Basketball 16 March 

 South Coast Girls Basketball 25 March  

 South Coast Opens boys and girls touch 

football trials 22 March 

 

 Shoalhaven High will also be playing against other 

schools in our zone in a variety of CHS sporting 

competitions this term. U13s, U15s and Opens 

Rugby League, U14s and U16s league tag, Opens 

boys and girls Basketball, Opens boys and girls 

soccer, Opens boys and girls volleyball and U15s and 

Opens cricket are all being played at some stage 

during the first term.  

In addition students have the great opportunity of 

completing their Rugby League Refereeing 

Certificate which will be run at school by NRL staff. 

This course will enable students to help at primary 

school gala days during the year as well as providing 

them with qualifications to referee on the weekend 

and assist their local clubs.  

Lastly, a massive congratulations to the following 

students who have been selected by the peers as 

the 2021 House Captains and Vice Captains; 

Sharks – Talyah C, Lucas C, Alexis C and Tyson B 

Stingrays – Kirra J, Luke J, Kirra I and Blake N 

Dolphins - Jasmine G, Braedon G, Izabella D 

Marlins – Hayley W, Jarrod S, Corey W and Gabby W 

 

If you are interested in any of these events, see Miss 

Patterson, Mr Fakhoury or Miss Aird in the PE 

staffroom for more information. 

We look forward providing as many sporting 

opportunities as we can and look forward to seeing 

everyone succeed and have fun this year. 

 

PE Staff  

 

#goshoalie 
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SHS SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

On the 3 February Shoalhaven High School’s Annual 

Swimming Carnival was held at the Nowra Aquatic 

Park. With the swimming carnival being our first 

official sporting event back after a tough year of 

limited sport year due to COVID-19, you could tell our 

students were excited to be to a part of the day. 

Students and staff were dressed in an array of 

colourful red, green, blue and purple to support each 

of their team houses, from a red hot chilli’s outfit’s to 

purple and blue tulle. It was great day had by all with 

fantastic participation and some outstanding 

performances.  

 

 

Congratulations to the age champions, who are listed, 

below for their outstanding efforts on the day and well 

done to the Sharks house who took out the top spot 

for the day. 

 A special mention to Jasmine G who broke 6 records, 

Charlotte G who broke 2 records and Bianca G who 

broke 1 record on the day – a superb effort by these 

three students. 

 Students who placed in the top two, in every event, 

have been selected to represent our school at the 

Zone Swimming Carnival. This carnival will take place 

on February 23 at Bomaderry Pool. 

 

 

 

 

 

Age Champions 

Girl 

12 years  Amelia C 

13 years Bianca G 

14 years Millie M 

15 Years Charlotte G 

16 Years Kirra J  

17 Years Jasmine G 

 

 

Boy 

12 years  Tulli K and Ronin M 

13 years Oscar B 

14 years Luke B 

15 Years William D 

16 Years Jack A 

17 Years Samuel W 

 

House Champions 

1st Sharks, 2nd Marlins, 3rd Dolphins, 4th Stingrays 
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Respect, Responsibility, Safety & Participation                                                                                                            

 
NRL TRAINING CLINIC 
On Wednesday 10 February, the St George Illawarra 

Dragons attended Shoalhaven High School and had 

our students participate in various activities to 

improve their overall rugby league skills, fitness and 

team sportsmanship.  

The students were provided the opportunity to be out 

on the field with Tariq Sims, Bud Sullivan and Adam 

Clune who put students through their paces with 

modified games, kicking and a final challenge of 

attempting to catch high bombs and torpedos.  

A massive thank you to the Dragons and the NRL for 

giving up their time and providing our students with 

an opportunity that does not come around very often 

to play alongside these elite athletes. 
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HOMEWORK CENTRE 
 

 
 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB 
Breakfast Club is on Wednesday and Friday. It is held 
at the Uniform Shop. Come and say hi and grab a 
cheese toast and chocolate milk. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RELAY FOR LIFE 
Relay for Life is happening on the 20 March 2021. 

It will be a virtual relay on Facebook. Each 

registered team can do their own fundraising their 

way! 

Shoalies 1 is our team. 

We are going to join Callala Crusaders to walk from 

Callala Bay Community Centre opposite shops to 

Callala Beach Community Hall and return, starting 

at 9am to 12pm on Saturday 13th March 2021. 

Any Shoalhaven students and families and staff 

who would like to join us just turn up with your 

slip, slop and slap, water, hat and comfortable 

shoes. 

A gold coin donation to enter.  If you would like to 

join our team or donate online go to Nowra Relay 

for Life 2021 and find Shoalies 1. 

https://www.cancercouncil.org.au/relayforlife/tea

ms/ei00142322/ 

The office has raffle ticket books at $2 a ticket or 3 

for $5 

 
  

https://www.cancercouncil.org.au/relayforlife/teams/ei00142322/
https://www.cancercouncil.org.au/relayforlife/teams/ei00142322/
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NEWS FROM CAREERS 
2021 National Adolescent Vaccination Program 
Year 7 - Year 7 students (boys and girls) have the 
opportunity to participate in a free vaccination 
program at school and conducted by NSW Public 
Health Unit over 2 visits.  
Visit 1   25 March 2021 
Visit 2   11 November 2021 
Permission notes and information will be distributed 
to students next week . 
Notes to be returned as soon as possible either signed 
or with a note regarding alternative vaccination. 
Year 8 - students who did not receive the first or 
second vaccinations in 2020. 
 Vaccination  20 May 2021 
Notes were returned in 2020. If the students did not 
receive a vaccination in 2020, they can request a note. 
Year 10  
Year 10 students have the opportunity to receive the 
free Meningococcal vaccination as part of the National 
program this year.  
Vaccination – 29 July 2021 
Notes and information will be distributed this term. 
Further information available from Mrs Rosskelly 
(Careers Hub) or Lisa Horgan (Student Support 
officer). 
 
University of Wollongong  
Discovery Day for Year 12  -  Wednesday 17 February 
Four Year 12 students explored courses and university 
life at UOW Wollongong Campus. Students select four 
workshops in a variety of faculty areas and now have 
a better understanding of courses and life and 
procedures in the world of university. 
Thank you to UOW for providing free transport for the 
day.  
 
UOW Early Entry - opens 19 July 
ÚOW OPEN DAY for students and parent/ carers  - 
Saturday 7 August 
 
UOW “Future Me” Program - Year 12 applications 
open this week 
The Year 12 Future Me Program is designed to provide 
Year 12 students with the support to get the most out 
of their HSC year with regular sessions in Terms 2 and 
3. 
Over fifteen school weeks, they receive online skill 
development to assist in the HSC and beyond, as well 

as engaging in peer learning with trained In2Uni 
mentors from UOW. 
Benefits of the program include: 
The Year 12 Future Me Program will deliver content 
in a blended mix of online and on campus (COVID-
19 permitting capacity) during Terms 2 and 3 of 
2021. 
The program includes: 
• Online HSC study support 
• Online Transition to University content 
• Soft Skill webinars and lectures 
• Live Q&A sessions with University of 
Wollongong Mentors 
• Support with university applications 
• Eligible to attend the UOW HSC Super Study 
Week (date to be confirmed) 
• Opportunities to visit your local UOW 
campus (COVID-permitting) 
 
There is no cost  
Links for more information and application: 
https://www.uow.edu.au/engage/outreach-
pathways/year-12/year-12-summer/ 
 
UOW Learning Labs – for students from Years 1 to 
10 
Learning Labs is an academic and creative arts 
enrichment program for high-achieving students 
from Year 1 to Year 10. Learning Labs offers one- or 
two-day workshops during the school holidays that 
cover numerous interest areas. 
https://www.uow.edu.au/engage/outreach-
pathways/learning-labs/ 
 
Shoalhaven Productivity Bootcamp  
Productivity Bootcamp is a concentrated 8-week 
program, giving young people the construction skills 
and work values needed to succeed in the industry, 
with hands-on experience in many trades. 
A new Nowra opportunity for young people who 
have left school and a training center in Flinders 
Estate South Nowra. 
Applications are open: 
mailto:info@productivitybootcamp.com.au 
 
 
  

https://www.uow.edu.au/engage/outreach-pathways/year-12/year-12-summer/
https://www.uow.edu.au/engage/outreach-pathways/year-12/year-12-summer/
https://www.uow.edu.au/engage/outreach-pathways/learning-labs/
https://www.uow.edu.au/engage/outreach-pathways/learning-labs/
mailto:info@productivitybootcamp.com.au


 

Respect, Responsibility, Safety & Participation                                                                                                            

2021 Career Lessons 
Years 9 and 10 
Students will explore careers, prepare a resume and 
apply for a Tax File numbers and Unique Student 
Identification number (USI) 
Year 9 – Terms 1 and 4 
Year 10 - Terms 2 and 3 
Lessons on work expectations and preparation for 
work experience 
Work Experience   
Year 10  - Term 3 Week 8  ( 30 August to 3 Sept) 
Year 9  - Term 4 Week 8  ( 22 Nov to 26 Nov) 
Note: more specific work experience applications are 
required for  
• Shoalhaven City Council  
• Australian Defence Force 
• Taronga Zoo (applications close 28 Feb ) 
https://taronga.org.au/get-involved/school-work-
experience/sydney 
 
Year 10 also have opportunities to explore careers to 
assist subject selection for senior school 
Early Term 3, Year 10 will finalise their subject 
selections for senior school. 
 
Worksmart Activities And Courses 
Career Advisors will provide opportunities for 
students to complete courses, attend workshops, 
participate in experiences outside school, in school 
and online.  
Updates will be in Shoalhaven High School 
newsletters, Facebook page and directly to student’s 
email. Students are encouraged to check their school 
(or work) email and participate in opportunities that 
interest them.  
Online learning opportunities include developing 
gaming programs, understanding coding, art, writing 
and exploring many careers. Check them out. 
 
Australian Defence Force Visit 
Term 1 – date to be finalized. 
 
Army Cadets – Shoalhaven 
HMAS Albatross on Wednesday evenings commencing 
in March. 
Students must be at least 13 years (or year 8) and no 
older than 16 years. 
Brochures with contacts and more information in 
Careers Hub. 
 

Workers, Health & Safety (WHS) Construction 
Induction Course 
Thursday 27th May and another course in Term 4 
This “white card” course is the compulsory for 
students doing work or work experience on a 
construction site.  
Cost $100    ($20 subsidy for each students may be 
available if we can seek the funding).  
 
Rural Fire Training 
Tuesday to Thursday 14 - 16 September 
Year 10 students have the opportunity to complete 
the Basic Rural Fire Training Certificate.  It is a 
combination of online learning and three days at the 
Shoalhaven Emergency Centre. 
 
First Aid      
Tuesday 7 and Wednesday 8 December 
Cost $85   ($20 subsidy for each students may be 
available if we can seek the funding).   
Register in Careers Hub   
 
Apprenticeships, Traineeships, Jobs 
Many full time, part time and casual positions are 
currently available in the Shoalhaven. 
To find them 
• Register and check daily with ADZUNA and 
SEEK apps  
• Facebook – Shoalhaven Jobs 
• South Coast Register 
• Shop windows and promotions 
• Business websites such as Coles, 
Woolworths, KFC, McDonalds 
 
Warning  - Check who you are forwarding 
your resume to online. 
 McDonalds 
Hungry Jacks  
Coles 
Subway 
KFC 
Leaf - Nowra 
 
Wastewater traineeship (Shoalhaven Water) 
https://www.hvtc.com.au/jobs 
Warehouse traineeship (South Nowra)   
https://www.hvtc.com.au/jobs 
 
  

https://taronga.org.au/get-involved/school-work-experience/sydney
https://taronga.org.au/get-involved/school-work-experience/sydney
https://www.hvtc.com.au/jobs
https://www.hvtc.com.au/jobs
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BRING YOUR OWN TECHNOLOGY (BYOT) 
Please have a read of the BYOT Policy/Guidelines on 
our website (Under Our school then BYOT) or click on 
the link below, for the expectations on how 
technology and mobile phones are used at our 
school, and the consequences for misuse of the 
technology. 
BYOT Policy 
 

 

 
 

UNIFORM POLICY 
The Shoalhaven High School Uniform Policy is 
found on our School website under ‘Our School’ or 
click on the link 
 
2018 Uniform Policy 
 
ANTI-BULLYING PLAN 
The Shoalhaven High School Anti-bullying Plan is 
found on our School website under ‘Our School’ or 
click on the link 
 
Anti-bullying Plan 

 
STUDENT TIMETABLES 
Students now have access to view their timetable 
for 2020 online via the Student/Parent Sentral 
Portal. 
To access, please visit 
 https://shoalhavenhs.sentral.com.au/portal/  
then log in with your DoE username and 

password. 

 

http://www.shoalhaven-h.schools.nsw.edu.au/our-school/byot
http://www.shoalhaven-h.schools.nsw.edu.au/documents/13669748/13677147/uniform_policy_2018.pdf
http://www.shoalhaven-h.schools.nsw.edu.au/documents/13669748/13677147/antibullyingplan.pdf
https://shoalhavenhs.sentral.com.au/portal/
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Welcome to Soccer 2021. Rego is Open.  
Closes 19th Feb 2021 
Come Join our Club 
Have some Fun 
Meet New People 
Make New Friends 
Rego Fees 
- 5-11's $100 (Active Kids Voucher =Free Rego) 
- 12-17's $140 (Active Kids Voucher = $40 out of 
pocket) 
- Seniors $290 
- 18's $150 
(Under 18’s $150) 
(Students 18+ $255) 
Active Kids Voucher Accepted 
 
Contact us through Facebook/ Website or 
Contact Jarrad 0466699419 or Anna 0434350338 
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Shoalhaven High School will, as a service to parents, advertise community news 

which may be of interest.  SHS does not necessarily endorse or sponsor the events 
and accepts no responsibility to the management or organisation. 


